
 
 

 

6/25/2024 

 

Columbia Conservation District 

202 S 2nd St. 

Dayton, WA 99328 

509-382-4273 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

 

On June 13th, 2024, the board met for a Special Supervisor’s meeting. During this meeting the board 
unanimously approved the purchase of a UTV for district staff use on projects for the amount to not 
exceed $24,000. The board also approved Aneesha Dieu, District Manager, to purchase said equipment 
on behalf of Columbia Conservation District by June 30, 2024.  

If the cost of any vehicle should need to exceed $24,000, the board would need sufficient reasoning and 
approval before making the purchase.  

If there are any questions about this approval, calls can be taken by Charlie Mead, Board Supervisor of 
Columbia Conservation District, at 509-386-7129.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Charlie Mead  

Columbia Conservation District  

Board Supervisor  

 

 


